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Dear Parents,
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School Values: Our Core value this term is RESPECT. To help the children deelop and show-
SRl respect they will be encouraged to use their manners at all times during school
m and when representing our school at different events. They will confinue to model
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| @ praclising our skills as role models by being a good reading buddy to the
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English

This term we will again be covering a range of text types in our writing sessions. This term we will be
learning about Fairy Tale Twist stories, Spy stories and the author Anthony Browne. We will also be
We will continue with owr daily phonics or spelling session first thing in the moming, so please ensure
your child arrives on time for a prompt 9am start! Lessons begin promptly at dam.

Maths

This term we will be focusing on renvision of the four operations (addition, subtraction, multiplication and
derreloping their mental mathematical skills. We will also be learning more about how- we can use maths
in emeryday situations and how- we can solwve a variety of problems.

Science:

For the first half of this term, the children will be leaming about a variely of habitabs and the plants and
We will research a range of global habitats and how- the things that lisve in there are suited to their
erwironments. We will also inwestigate different food chains.

After half term we will finish our unit on Plants,_covering reproduction and germination. We will continue
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Concept Curriculum

We are so excited to share our concept curriculum for this term! For more information see Topic Map.
e Curriculum Content = Dropmore (Geography focus)
e Concepts = community, belonging and equality
e Enquiry question = What does it mean to belong?

For our outcome we will be hosting a Dropmore Museum on the afternoon of 12th July.

PE (Physical Education) On Wednesdays the children have PE with Joanne. The first half term they will be

completing orienteering challenges that exercise mind and body. After half term they will be focusing on
athletics skills in preparation for Sports Day. Throughout the term, the children will spend time learning to
country dance with a partner in preparation for our annual Country Dancing Festival.

PSHE (Personal, Social and Emotional Development) is woven throughout the curriculum and enhanced

during our wellbeing sessions and assemblies. We will have weekly lessons to further discuss topics of
relationships, belonging, keeping ourselves healthy and personal goals. As we move into the second half of
term we will also spend time discussing changes as we grow up and the transition into our new schools.

RE (Religious Education) This term we will be learning about Islam. We will be learning to understand

why Muslims visit the mosque and to explore whether this gives them a sense of belonging. After half term
we will be learning to understand what happens during Hajj and to explore the importance of this to
Muslims.

REMEMBER!!
e We have PE on a Wednesday and Friday afterncon. Please ensure the PE kit and Mile-a-Day
shoes are kept in school enery day as we will be doing additional PE achivities throughout the
week. Please also ensure that all items of your child’s PE kit are dlearly named.
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https://dropmoreinfant.eschools.co.uk/website/uniform/302432

o It is important that your child reads aloud to an adult emery day. When your child is Pluent, you
should also ask them to read a section quietly in their head and discuss it afterwards to check
talking about the story. PLEASE remember to update your child's reading diary as we do check
this daily!!
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e It is important your child has 100% attendance in the weeks building up to SATs, which will take
place before half term! Please try to arrange appointments and school visits outside of school hours to
allow us to prepare your children as well as possible for these tests.

o SATS - The National KS| tests will take place in the weeks 16" May and 23 My 2022. Please
ensure your child is in school during these wecks as it is statubory these are taken by all Year
2 children. We will be using all parts of the school day to ensure your child is calm and
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Miss Becks



